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New Trees and LED lights along
Dunham Road will increase the
beautification and value in the
District 1 community

District 1 is on the Move!!!

You can find the District 1 Newsletter at
the following businesses in District 1:
Beverage Store (6191 Dunham Rd)
Turney-Dunham Plaza

Huntington Bank

It is with a grateful heart and a humble spirit that China Wok
| THANK each one of you for your faith and Corner of Dunham & Turney
confidence in allowing me to represent you One Stop Gas Station

again as your District 1 Councilman. This
opportunity is not just for me, but an opportunity
for the District 1 family to keep the momentum 2 Huntington
going!! Together we can build a better, brighter, Welcomes
and prosperous community for times to come. |
will continue to do my best to represent you all
and attend to your requests, needs, and/or
inquiries. In addition, | will continue to keep you
updated and informed on important and relevant
city and district business. We are committed to
doing our part to make District 1 a thriving and
safe community for residents and their families.
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ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CONCERT *STARRING OUR VERY OWN RAINE AUSTEN!!I*

When: Sunday, December 19, 2021
Where: St. Martin Tours Church - 14600 Turney Road, Maple Heights, OH 44137
Time: Starting at 6:00 PM

We Are Doin’ This!

dnnaal Ghristmas Goneert
. Sunday, December 19, 6pm

e
David Pratt, DavedMillen, frank Restifo, JoDee Coulter, Maria Daniels

Finan\j!

~ St. Martin of Tours Church
14600 Tumey Road, Maple Heights

Maple Heights District 1 Newsletter

Direct Contact - (216) 256-3182
Email address - councilmanshenett@gmail.com

We’re on the Web!
See us on Facebook @: Councilman Stafford Shenett
15051 Janice Drive, Maple Heights, OH 44137
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